
The U.S. Department of Energy’s  Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory

The Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory and National Institutes of Health have partnered to host a 
workshop. “Interviewing for Internships” is designed to equip current students and young professionals 
with the essential skills and knowledge needed to excel in internship interviews. Participants will engage in 
interactive discussions, practical exercises and role-playing scenarios to build confidence and competence 
in their interviewing abilities. This event is open to all students!

Wednesday, October 16
12 p.m.–1 p.m. ET

Jeanita Pritchett Clay, Ph.D., PCC  
Chief Scientific Diversity Officer
National Center for Advancing Translational Sciences

HBCU 
Learning Series
Interviewing for 
Internships

For details, scan 
the QR code.

Questions? Email: 
deia@pppl.gov

Space 
is limited.

Advanced 
registration 
required.
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https://www.princeton.edu/
https://www.pppl.gov/
https://www.pppl.gov/events/2024/hbcu-learning-series-1
mailto:deia%40pppl.gov?subject=
https://www.pppl.gov/events/2024/hbcu-learning-series-2

